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Committee members- 

 

Greetings.  

 

I am a long time resident living Portland and oppose this legislation as written. There 

is no good reason to allow demolition of historical structures without review. Please 

remove ending demolition review from HB 2138. 

 

Jim Barta 

2317 NE 12th Ave 

Portland, OR 97212 

 

 


